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Please do not use the parks for camping in the city or the county. There is plenty of unused space
that would be suited and cost less to maintain than using the parks. The small houses are a great
alternative in empty parking spaces around town . BRING IN TREES IF NECCASSARY. PLEASE

DO NOT RUIN THE PARKS.
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